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The operation of the demonstration plant continues and 
is progressing well. The results are being analysed. 

UP TO NOW 

NEXT... 

LIFE ALGAECAN participated in the International Congress on 
Algae IWAlgae 2019 which was held on the 1st and 2nd of July in 
Valladolid. The progress of the Project was presented and mem-
bers of the team had the opportunity to do networking with ex-
perts in algae at national and international level.  
 
The Project was presented and discussed also at the final event 
of ALL GAS project by AlgEn in Chiclana, Spain, following the 
IWAlgae conference in Valladolid. 

LIFE ALGAECAN was present at the Centr@tec Circular 
Economy Seminar on 18 July in Salamanca.  

In the coming months we will continue working on the demonstration plant in HUERCASA 
(Segovia), adjusting parameters to achieve the best results. 

The Project was presented at the workshop "Shaping the EUROPE of Tomorrow" in 
Brussels on 18 September. The aim of the workshop was to bring partners together 
to share projects, approaches, best practices and ideas.  

The video demonstrating the operation of the 
LIFE ALGAECAN pilot plant has been published. 

We do not want to stop meeting more followers! Whether you represent a facili-

ty which performs: Treatment and processing of animal and/or vegetable materials in food and/
or drink production, Fertilisers production or Animal feeding production, LIFE ALGAECAN in-
vites you to participate as an observer in the different stages of the project. To do so, simply 
complete the questionnaire on our website : 

www.lifealgaecan.eu 

The LIFE ALGAECAN Project will continue with its dissemination and 
networking actions.  In early December, the Project will be presented by 
AlgEn at the AlgaEurope Conference which will be held in Paris, France. 


